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17 January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 24 January 2020 

 

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 24 January 2020.  If you would like 
to support this event, we are asking for donations of any excess Christmas 
chocolates or any unwanted gifts you may have.  These will be used in our St 
Oswald’s fundraiser next month  
 
Children can come to school in non-uniform if they wish or they can still wear 
school uniform if you would prefer. 
 
All donations will be gratefully accepted. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sara Wild 

 

Mrs S K Wild 

Principal – Castle School 

 
 


